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1 Purpose of this Document 

 This statement sets out Equinor New Energy Limited’s (the Applicant) 
understanding of the latest position in respect of the negotiation of a voluntary 
agreement between the Applicant and Broadland District Council (BDC) and agreed 
timescales for its completion. The Applicant has sought confirmation from BDC that 
this position is agreed, however the Applicant has not received a response as of 
17th July 2023.  

2 Matters that are Agreed 

 Heads of Terms setting out the basis of the voluntary agreement for land at Marriott’s 
Way were issued to BDC on 30th May 2022. 

 Whilst not returning a signed copy of the Heads of Terms, BDC confirmed that they 
were agreed on 6th March 2023 and instructed their legal representatives to 
commence negotiations with the Applicant on the draft option agreement. 

 The draft option agreement was issued to BDC’s legal representatives on 1st June 
2023 and is currently being negotiated with the legal representatives of the 
Applicant. 

 The Applicant and BDC acknowledge that the voluntary agreement will not be 
agreed prior to the close of Examination, however both parties hope that it will be 
possible to complete the agreement by 1st December 2023. 

 

Signed for and on behalf of Broadland District Council 
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Name    

 

 

Kari Hege Mørk 

Title  Project Director  
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